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Subject: keep the Dundas laneway public!

From: Sarah Brophy
Sent: June-26-17 9:31 AM
To: Office of the Mayor; Johnson, Aldan; Farr, Jason; Green, Matthew; Merulla, Sam; Collins, Chad; Jackson, Tom;
Skelly, Donna; Whitehead, Terry; Conley, Doug; Pearson, Maria; Johnson, Brenda; Ferguson, Lloyd; VanderBeek, Arlene;
Pasuta, Robert; Partridge, Judi; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: keep the Dundas laneway public!

To the Mayor and Councillors,

As a resident of downtown Dundas and as the parent of a 10-year-old child who walks, bikes, and
plays in the neighbourhood, I am writing to ask you to vote "NO" on the proposed alley closure.
Please, at least, make a motion to table the proposal so that the Municipal Heritage Committee may
have an opportunity to consider the issue. Andrew Dreschel's article in last week's Spectator explains
the situation well: the so-called safety issue is a red herring and distracts from the conflicts of interest
motivating the unethical sell-off of this traditional public footpath. Please protect the walkability of our
communities!

Sincerely,

Sarah Brophy
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